
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 
Contractor Selection 

 
 
TO:  All Respondents and Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Debbie Kaminski, CPPB 
  Assistant County Purchasing Agent 
 
DATE: July 1, 2010 
 
REF: Fort Bend County Request for Proposal 10-096 – Electronic Monitoring 

System and Service for Fort Bend County Community Supervision and 
Corrections Department 

 
 
Following a thorough review of all submittals, on June 21, 2010, the Fort Bend County 
Community Supervision and Corrections Department rejected all proposals submitted 
and renewed the existing electronic (RF) monitoring agreement with BI, Inc. for Fiscal 
Year 2011 (September 1, 2010 through August 31, 2011). 
 
Your interest in this Fort Bend County project is appreciated. 
 
 


